
Rob and Tünde Fűtő November 29, 2017

A Quick Update & Prayer Requests 
Dearest family, friends churches and prayer partners,

This is a quick update about our 
ministry:

1) We started about 10 Bible Study 
groups, and they are going very well. 
Praise the Lord for that! Please pray for 
these groups, that the people would 
grow in their faith as they study the 
Bible together week by week.

2) Our youth group is meeting twice a 
month. Finally we have young leaders 
who are doing a great job organizing 
these meetings and leading small group 
discussions as well. Please pray for the 
youth group leaders and for the 
teenagers that the Lord would continue 
His work among them. We truly love 
these young people the Lord entrusted 
to us.

3) Please pray for Rob as he preaches 
and pours his energy in many ways into 
the church-plant, that the Lord would 
give him strength daily.

4) We enjoy our girls so much. We know 

it is a special time that we still have them 
at home. In December Hajni will turn 18 
and Csenge 16. Having them in our 
youth group is a delight as we see them 
grow in their wisdom and daily walk with 
the Lord. Please pray for their continual 
spiritual growth, and also for protection 
from the evil one, as they are surrounded 
with the world.

5) I am studying hard, and next week are 
my final exams. I have learned a lot and I 
feel very blessed and privileged to be 
able to participate in this program.  
Thank you for praying for me and even 
supporting my studies financially as well. 
Please pray for me that I would manage 
my time in preparation and for the 
exams to go well.

Thank you for all of your prayers, 
support and love! May the Lord give you 
His peace in this beautiful but busy 
season of the year!

In His Love, 
Tünde
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